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I’m urging you to vote NO on HB2025. 

 

This bill is an aggressive tax hike on working Oregonians. It raises the gas tax by 

37% and ties it to inflation forever. DMV fees more than double, payroll taxes triple, 

and new taxes are added to both new and used cars. Even electric and delivery 

vehicles get hit.  NO TO TOLLS IN OREGON!!  

 

This isn’t smart transportation policy — it’s a blanket tax increase that hurts families, 

small businesses, and anyone who drives. We need real solutions, not more financial 

burden. 

 

Stop taking our money and wasting it!  Until you become good stewards of our tax 

dollars, you don’t have a right to take more of our hard earned money! 

 

I oppose HB2025. 


